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Government Information in Canada Jun 05 2020 Introduction : the evolution of government
information services and stewardship in Canada / Amanda Wakaruk and Sam-chin Li -- Government
publication deposit programs : the Canadian federal, provincial, and territorial landscapes /
Graeme Campbell, Michelle Lake, and Catherine McGoveran -- Library and archives Canada :
official publications and select digital library collections, 1923-2017 / Tom J. Smyth -Parliamentary information in Canada : form and function / Talia Chung and Maureen Martyn -Commissions and tribunals / Caron Rollins -- Alberta government publishing / Dani J. Pahulje
-- Saskatchewan government publications deposit in the Legislative Library / Gregory Salmers
-- Inside track : challenges of collecting, accessing, and preserving Ontario government
publications / Sandra Craig and Martha Murphy -- Digitization of government publications : a
review of the Ontario Digitization Initiative / Carol Perry, Brian Tobin, and Sam-chin Li -GALLOP Portal : making government publications in legislative libraries findable / Peter
Ellinger -- The Canadian Government Information Digital Preservation Network : a collective
response to a national crisis / Amanda Wakaruk and Steve Marks -- Web harvesting and
reporting fugitive government materials : collaborative stewardship of at-risk documents /
Susan Paterson, Nicholas Worby, and Darlene Fichter.
Treating Addiction, Second Edition Jan 01 2020 "What we wish to offer you, then, is an
updated professional resource that combines both clinical and scientific perspectives. We
hope this book will be helpful to professionals who are already treating addictive disorders
and also to those who are just learning how to treat addictions. We also encourage health
professionals more generally to think of addictions as falling within their own normal scope
of work, and we have kept this in mind in our writing. In addiction treatment, it makes a
difference what you do and how you do it, and it is far easier to develop evidence-based
practice from the outset than to change already established habits."--Page x.
SolidWorks 2015 Reference Guide Nov 03 2022 The SolidWorks 2015 Reference Guide is a
comprehensive reference book written to assist the beginner to intermediate user of

SolidWorks 2015. SolidWorks is an immense software package, and no one book can cover all
topics for all users. This book provides a centralized reference location to address many of
the tools, features and techniques of SolidWorks 2015. This book covers the following: System
and Document propertiesFeatureManagersPropertyManagersConfigurationManagersRenderManagers2D
and 3D Sketch toolsSketch entities3D Feature toolsMotion StudySheet MetalMotion
StudySolidWorks SimulationPhotoView 360Pack and Go3D PDFsIntelligent Modeling techniques3D
printing terminology and more Chapter 1 provides a basic overview of the concepts and
terminology used throughout this book using SolidWorks 2015 software. If you are completely
new to SolidWorks, you should read Chapter 1 in detail and complete Lesson 1, Lesson 2 and
Lesson 3 in the SolidWorks Tutorials. If you are familiar with an earlier release of
SolidWorks, you still might want to skim Chapter 1 to become acquainted with some of the
commands, menus and features that you have not used; or you can simply jump to any section in
any chapter. Each chapter provides detailed PropertyManager information on key topics with
individual stand-alone short tutorials to reinforce and demonstrate the functionality and
ease of the SolidWorks tool or feature. The book provides access to over 240 models, their
solutions and additional support materials. Learn by doing, not just by reading. Formulate
the skills to create, modify and edit sketches and solid features. Learn the techniques to
reuse features, parts and assemblies through symmetry, patterns, copied components, design
tables, configurations and more. The book is designed to compliment the Online Tutorials and
Online Help contained in SolidWorks 2015. The goal is to illustrate how multiple design
situations and systematic steps combine to produce successful designs. The author developed
the tutorials by combining his own industry experience with the knowledge of engineers,
department managers, professors, vendors and manufacturers. He is directly involved with
SolidWorks every day and his responsibilities go far beyond the creation of just a 3D model.
The Startup Owner's Manual Sep 20 2021 More than 100,000 entrepreneurs rely on this book.
The National Science Foundation pays hundreds of startup teams each year to follow the
process outlined in the book, and it's taught at Stanford, Berkeley, Columbia and more than
100 other leading universities worldwide. Why? The Startup Owner's Manual guides you, step-bystep, as you put the Customer Development process to work. This method was created by
renowned Silicon Valley startup expert Steve Blank, co-creator with Eric Ries of the "Lean
Startup" movement and tested and refined by him for more than a decade. This 608-page how-to
guide includes over 100 charts, graphs, and diagrams, plus 77 valuable checklists that guide
you as you drive your company toward profitability. It will help you: • Avoid the 9 deadly
sins that destroy startups' chances for success • Use the Customer Development method to
bring your business idea to life • Incorporate the Business Model Canvas as the organizing
principle for startup hypotheses • Identify your customers and determine how to "get, keep
and grow" customers profitably • Compute how you'll drive your startup to repeatable,
scalable profits. The Startup Owners Manual was originally published by K&S Ranch Publishing
Inc. and is now available from Wiley. The cover, design, and content are the same as the
prior release and should not be considered a new or updated product.
Motivational Profiles in TIMSS Mathematics May 29 2022 This open access book presents a
person-centered exploration of student profiles, using variables related to motivation to do
school mathematics derived from the IEA’s Trends in International Mathematics and Science
Study (TIMSS) data. Statistical cluster analysis is used to identify groups of students with
similar motivational profiles, across grades and over time, for multiple participating
countries. While motivational variables systematically relate to school outcomes, linear
relationships can obscure the diverse makeup of student subgroups, each with varying
combinations of motivation, emotions, and attitudes. In this book, a person-centered analysis
of distinct and meaningful motivational profiles and their differences on sociodemographic
variables and mathematics performance broadens understanding about the role that motivation
characteristics play in learning and achievement in mathematics. Exploiting the richness of
IEA’s TIMSS data from many countries, extracted clusters reveal consistent, as well as
certain nuanced patterns that are systematically linked to sociodemographic and achievement
measures. Student clusters with inconsistent motivational profiles were found in all
countries; mathematics self-confidence then emerged as the variable more closely associated
with average achievement. The findings demonstrate that teachers, researchers, and
policymakers need to take into account differential student profiles, prioritizing techniques
that target skill and competence in mathematics, in educational efforts to develop student
motivation.
User’s Guide to Sears List of Subject Headings Jun 25 2019 The Sears List of Subject
Headings, an outstanding name amongst subject headings lists, is used all over the world in

small and medium sized libraries. It has constantly been revised and kept up to date, both in
its methods and contents, by incorporating new subjects and updated organizational machinery.
Being handy, simple, inexpensive and always current, the Sears List is a convenient choice
for teaching subject headings work in library schools. User’s Guide to Sears List of Subject
Headings, 2nd Edition is a companion book which, although based on the 222nd edition of the
Sears List, should also be useful to the libraries using some previous edition. It attempts
to explain the theoretical foundations, history and application of the Sears List as well as
of the subject headings work ion general. It explicates the various hidden potentials of the
system to construct subject headings needed for local situations. The object of this small,
practical introduction is to be simple, clear and illustrative. The book assumes no prior
knowledge either of the Sears List or of subject headings work in general. It is a manual for
beginners to understand the importance of vocabulary control, the process of subject
analysis, the structure and organization of the Sears List, and the methods to locate,
specify and construct subject headings and provide cross references for the public catalogue.
Subject headings in the complex areas of languages, literatures, biographical and
geographical works are given a chapter each. Review questions and exercises conclude most
chapters. A bibliography and glossary are valuable features of this work
Review of the New York City Watershed Protection Program Jun 17 2021 New York City's
municipal water supply system provides about 1 billion gallons of drinking water a day to
over 8.5 million people in New York City and about 1 million people living in nearby
Westchester, Putnam, Ulster, and Orange counties. The combined water supply system includes
19 reservoirs and three controlled lakes with a total storage capacity of approximately 580
billion gallons. The city's Watershed Protection Program is intended to maintain and enhance
the high quality of these surface water sources. Review of the New York City Watershed
Protection Program assesses the efficacy and future of New York City's watershed management
activities. The report identifies program areas that may require future change or action,
including continued efforts to address turbidity and responding to changes in reservoir water
quality as a result of climate change.
Guidance Note for the Use of Third-Party Indicators in Fund Reports Aug 27 2019 This note
provides guidance on use of third-party indicators (TPIs) in Fund reports, in line with the
policy endorsed by the Board in November 2017.
Principles and Structures of FPGAs Aug 08 2020 This comprehensive textbook on the field
programmable gate array (FPGA) covers its history, fundamental knowledge, architectures,
device technologies, computer-aided design technologies, design tools, examples of
application, and future trends. Programmable logic devices represented by FPGAs have been
rapidly developed in recent years and have become key electronic devices used in most IT
products. This book provides both complete introductions suitable for students and beginners,
and high-level techniques useful for engineers and researchers in this field. Differently
developed from usual integrated circuits, the FPGA has unique structures, design
methodologies, and application techniques. Allowing programming by users, the device can
dramatically reduce the rising cost of development in advanced semiconductor chips. The FPGA
is now driving the most advanced semiconductor processes and is an all-in-one platform
combining memory, CPUs, and various peripheral interfaces. This book introduces the FPGA from
various aspects for readers of different levels. Novice learners can acquire a fundamental
knowledge of the FPGA, including its history, from Chapter 1; the first half of Chapter 2;
and Chapter 4. Professionals who are already familiar with the device will gain a deeper
understanding of the structures and design methodologies from Chapters 3 and 5. Chapters 6–8
also provide advanced techniques and cutting-edge applications and trends useful for
professionals. Although the first parts are mainly suitable for students, the advanced
sections of the book will be valuable for professionals in acquiring an in-depth
understanding of the FPGA to maximize the performance of the device.
Embedded Systems Design with the Texas Instruments MSP432 32-bit Processor Sep 28 2019 This
book provides a thorough introduction to the Texas Instruments MPS432TM microcontroller. The
MPS432 is a 32-bit processor with the ARM Cortex M4F architecture and a built-in floating
point unit. At the core, the MSP432 features a 32-bit ARM Cortex-M4F CPU, a RISC-architecture
processing unit that includes a built-in DSP engine and a floating point unit. As an
extension of the ultra-low-power MSP microcontroller family, the MSP432 features ultra-low
power consumption and integrated digital and analog hardware peripherals. The MSP432 is a new
member to the MSP family. It provides for a seamless transition to applications requiring
32-bit processing at an operating frequency of up to 48 MHz. The processor may be programmed
at a variety of levels with different programming languages including the user-friendly

Energia rapid prototyping platform, in assembly language, and in C. A number of C programming
options are also available to developers, starting with register-level access code where
developers can directly configure the device's registers, to Driver Library, which provides a
standardized set of application program interfaces (APIs) that enable software developers to
quickly manipulate various peripherals available on the device. Even higher abstraction
layers are also available, such as the extremely user-friendly Energia platform, that enables
even beginners to quickly prototype an application on MSP432. The MSP432 LaunchPad is
supported by a host of technical data, application notes, training modules, and software
examples. All are encapsulated inside one handy package called MSPWare, available as both a
stand-alone download package as well as on the TI Cloud development site: dev.ti.com The
features of the MSP432 may be extended with a full line of BoosterPack plug-in modules. The
MSP432 is also supported by a variety of third party modular sensors and software compiler
companies. In the back, a thorough introduction to the MPS432 line of microcontrollers,
programming techniques, and interface concepts are provided along with considerable tutorial
information with many illustrated examples. Each chapter provides laboratory exercises to
apply what has been presented in the chapter. The book is intended for an upper level
undergraduate course in microcontrollers or mechatronics but may also be used as a reference
for capstone design projects. Practicing engineers already familiar with another
microcontroller, who require a quick tutorial on the microcontroller, will also find this
book very useful. Finally, middle school and high school students will find the MSP432 highly
approachable via the Energia rapid prototyping system.
Student Growth Measures in Policy and Practice Oct 10 2020 This book examines the
intersection of policy and practice in the use of student growth measures (SGMs) for highstakes purposes as per such educator evaluation systems. The book also focuses on
examinations of educators’ perceptions of and reactions to the use of SGMs; ethical
implications pertaining to the use of SGMs; contextual challenges when implementing SGMs; and
legal implications of SGM use. The use of student test score data has been the cornerstone of
the recent transfiguration of educator evaluation systems in forty-two states and the
District of Columbia. Three leading voices on SGMs—Sean Corcoran, Henry Braun, and David
Berliner—also serve as section and concluding commentators.
Problem Solving in Patient-Centred and Integrated Cancer Care Sep 08 2020 Winner of the BMA
Oncology Book of the Year Award. The authors provide a compendium of best practice, including
25 case studies to act as models for professionals to make decisions, either for individual
patients or as the basis for policy across an organisation, planning area, region or country.
This guide is designed as a handbook for practising clinicians and professionals. It is also
an excellent training tool, which will help new teams and clinical staff to align thinking,
develop procedures, and adopt best practice.
Value-Based Management in Mittelstand May 05 2020 In this book Carola Normann-Tschampel
develops an enhanced understanding of the relevance of Value-Based Management (VBM) to
management practice in Mittelstand. A theory-practice gap is identified based on a unique
overview of the field of research. The empirical investigation focuses on three specifically
identified areas of management (strategic decision-making, objectives, attitudes) and uses a
specific research approach. The insights gained from taking an interpretive stance towards
owner-managers’ practical experience provide a valuable basis to further address the overall
research gap.
ECSM2015-Proceedings of the 2nd European Conference on Social Media 2015 Mar 15 2021
Complete proceedings of the 2nd European Conference on Social Media Porto Portugal Published
by Academic Conferences and Publishing International Limited
Connectivity Frameworks for Smart Devices Aug 20 2021 This timely volume provides a review
of the state-of-the-art frameworks and methodologies for connecting diverse objects and
devices according to the vision for an Internet of Things (IoT). A specific focus is placed
on the communication, security, and privacy aspects of device connectivity in distributed
environments. Insights and case studies are provided by an authoritative selection of
contributors of international repute into the latest research advances and practical
approaches with respect to the connectivity of heterogeneous smart and sensory devices.
Topics and features: Examines aspects of device connectivity within the IoT Presents a
resource-based architecture for IoT, and proposes a resource management framework for
corporate device clouds Reviews integration approaches for the IoT environment, and discusses
performance optimization of intelligent home networks Introduces a novel solution for
interoperable data management in multi-clouds, and suggests an approach that addresses the
debate over network neutrality in the IoT Describes issues of data security, privacy, access

control, and authentication in the distributed IoT environment Reviews the evolution of
VANETs in relation to the Internet of Vehicles, and provides a perspective on developing
smart sustainable cities This invaluable text/reference will be of great benefit to a broad
audience, from students and researchers interested in the IoT vision, to practicing
communication engineers and network security specialists.
Advances in VLSI and Embedded Systems Jan 31 2020 This book presents select peer-reviewed
proceedings of the International Conference on Advances in VLSI and Embedded Systems (AVES
2019) held at SVNIT, Surat, Gujarat, India. The book covers cutting-edge original research in
VLSI design, devices and emerging technologies, embedded systems, and CAD for VLSI. With an
aim to address the demand for complex and high-functionality systems as well as portable
consumer electronics, the contents focus on basic concepts of circuit and systems design,
fabrication, testing, and standardization. This book can be useful for students, researchers
as well as industry professionals interested in emerging trends in VLSI and embedded systems.
Kelly L. Murdock's Autodesk 3ds Max 2015 Complete Reference Guide Jul 27 2019 Kelly L.
Murdock's Autodesk 3ds Max 2015 Complete Reference Guide is a popular book among users new to
3ds Max and is used extensively in schools around the globe. The success of this book is
found in its simple easy-to-understand explanations coupled with its even easier to follow
tutorials. The tutorials are laser focused on a specific topic without any extra material,
making it simple to grasp difficult concepts. The book also covers all aspects of the
software, making it a valuable reference for users of all levels. The Complete Reference
Guide is the ultimate book on 3ds Max, and like Autodesk’s 3D animation software, it just
gets better and better with each release. Whether you're new to 3ds Max or an experienced
user, you'll find everything you need in this complete resource. The book kicks off with a
getting started section, so beginners can jump in and begin working with 3ds Max right away.
Experienced 3ds Max users, will appreciate advanced coverage of features like crowd
simulation, particle systems, radiosity, MAXScript and more. Over 150 tutorials – complete
with before and after files – help users at all levels build real world skills.
The Ultimate SAP User Guide: The Essential SAP Training Handbook for Consultants and Project
Teams Oct 02 2022 The Ultimate SAP ® User Guide is the essential handbook for all aspiring
SAP professionals. SAP master and experienced author Rehan Zaidi has put out an easy-tofollow, illustrated guide that will help you take your SAP skills to the next level. At a
time when SAP jobs are competitive, it's important to exceed expectations. This book will
help you to do just that - with up-to-date content on the latest ERP 6.0 screens across
modules. Whether you need help getting started on SAP, personalizing your SAP system, or
creating your own reports, this book will guide you. Polished by a review panel of SAP
experts, The Ultimate SAP User Guide is an affordable alternative to costly training. You can
use the book as step-by-step training, or simply use it as a reference when your job calls
for a new task or SAP skills. With The Ultimate SAP User Guide, you are on the way to SAP
mastery.
Sustainability in Energy and Buildings Feb 23 2022 This volume contains the proceedings of
the 11th KES International Conference on Sustainability and Energy in Buildings 2019 (SEB19)
held in Budapest, 4th -5th July 2019 organised by KES International in partnership with
Cardiff Metropolitan University, Wales, UK. SEB-19 invited contributions on a range of topics
related to sustainable buildings and explored innovative themes regarding sustainable energy
systems. The aim of the conference was to bring together researchers, and government and
industry professionals to discuss the future of energy in buildings, neighbourhoods and
cities from a theoretical, practical, implementation and simulation perspective. The
conference formed an exciting chance to present, interact, and learn about the latest
research and practical developments on the subject. The conference attracted submissions from
around the world. Submissions for the Full-Paper Track were subjected to a blind peer-review
process. Only the best of these were selected for presentation at the conference and
publication in these proceedings. It is intended that this volume provides a useful and
informative snapshot of recent research developments in the important and vibrant area of
Sustainability in Energy and Buildings.
User's Guide for the Structured Clinical Interview for the DSM-5® Alternative Model for
Personality Disorders (SCID-5-AMPD) Jan 13 2021 The paramount tool for the use of
SCID-5-AMPD, the User's Guide for the SCID-5-AMPD provides readers with an essential manual
to effectively understand and use the three SCID-5-AMPD modules. Integrating an overview of
the DSM-5 Alternative Model, this companion guide provides instructions for each SCID-5-AMPD
module and features completed samples of all modules in full, with corresponding sample
patient cases and commentary--back cover

International Migration Nov 30 2019 Migration has been a widely discussed and debated issue
in recent years while events in Africa and the Arab world have caused migration on a huge
scale and pushed the subject close to the top of the political agenda. Globalisation, climate
change and demographic developments in the West provide a backdrop to the current discourses
and policies on migration. There is a conflict between humanitarian impulses and
protectionism. Recent decades have seen an increase in research and writing, in the UK and
internationally, on the different aspects of migration. The increase in numbers and diversity
of migrants is recognised as posing significant challenges and opportunities for social and
public policies. Simultaneously the policy landscape on migrants entitlements to public
services, as well as notions of social protection. are in a state of flux in the context of
the adoption of austerity policies across the European Union and beyond. These trends have
significant implications on access to services generally, including health and social care
services. Philomena de Lima provides a contemporary understanding of migrants and migration
processes and trends. She reviews the conceptual and theoretical discourses on integration
and citizenship rights with a particular focus on issues related to migrants access to
services, including health and social care services. The book will inform and educate social
science students, policy-makers and those wrestling on a practical level with the
implications of migration.
Ockham's Razors Apr 15 2021 This book uses philosophy, science and probability to analyse
why simpler theories are better than theories that are more complex.
Mass Exodus Feb 11 2021 In 1962, Pope John XXIII opened the Second Vatican Council with the
prophecy that 'a new day is dawning on the Church, bathing her in radiant splendour'.
Desiring 'to impart an ever increasing vigour to the Christian life of the faithful', the
Council Fathers devoted particular attention to the laity, and set in motion a series of
sweeping reforms. The most significant of these centred on refashioning the Church's
liturgy--'the source and summit of the Christian life'--in order to make 'it pastorally
efficacious to the fullest degree'. Over fifty years on, however, the statistics speak for
themselves. In America, only 15% of cradle Catholics say that they attend Mass on a weekly
basis; meanwhile, 35% no longer even tick the 'Catholic box' on surveys. In Britain, the
signs are direr still. Of those raised Catholic, just 13% still attend Mass weekly, and 37%
say they have 'no religion'. But is this all the fault of Vatican II, and its runaway
reforms? Or are wider social, cultural, and moral forces primarily to blame? Catholicism is
not the only Christian group to have suffered serious declines since the 1960s. If anything
Catholics exhibit higher church attendance, and better retention, than most Protestant
churches do. If Vatican II is not the cause of Catholicism's crisis, might it instead be the
secret to its comparative success? Mass Exodus is the first serious historical and
sociological study of Catholic lapsation and disaffiliation. Drawing on a wide range of
theological, historical, and sociological sources, Stephen Bullivant offers a comparative
study of secularization across two famously contrasting religious cultures: Britain and the
USA.
Introduction to Credit Risk Nov 22 2021 Introduction to Credit Risk focuses on analysis of
credit risk, derivatives, equity investments, portfolio management, quantitative methods, and
risk management. In terms of application, this book can be used as an important tool to
explain how to generate data rows of expected exposure to counterparty credit risk. The book
also directs the reader on how to visualize, in real time, the results of this data,
generated with a Java tool. Features Uses an in-depth case study to illustrate multiple
factors in counterparty credit risk exposures Suitable for quantitative risk managers at
banks, as well as students of finance, financial mathematics, and software engineering
Provides the reader with numerous examples and applications Giulio Carlone has an MBA, a PhD,
and a Master’s degree in Computer Science from the University of Italy. He is a member of the
software system engineering staff of the Department of Computer Science at University College
London. He has 20 years of practical experience in technical software engineering and
quantitative finance engineering in the commercial sector. His research interests include the
use of communication strategies and the implementation of plans and projects using financial
software for requirement specifications, requirements analysis, and architectural design.
Obfuscation Jun 29 2022 How we can evade, protest, and sabotage today's pervasive digital
surveillance by deploying more data, not less—and why we should. With Obfuscation, Finn
Brunton and Helen Nissenbaum mean to start a revolution. They are calling us not to the
barricades but to our computers, offering us ways to fight today's pervasive digital
surveillance—the collection of our data by governments, corporations, advertisers, and
hackers. To the toolkit of privacy protecting techniques and projects, they propose adding

obfuscation: the deliberate use of ambiguous, confusing, or misleading information to
interfere with surveillance and data collection projects. Brunton and Nissenbaum provide
tools and a rationale for evasion, noncompliance, refusal, even sabotage—especially for
average users, those of us not in a position to opt out or exert control over data about
ourselves. Obfuscation will teach users to push back, software developers to keep their user
data safe, and policy makers to gather data without misusing it. Brunton and Nissenbaum
present a guide to the forms and formats that obfuscation has taken and explain how to craft
its implementation to suit the goal and the adversary. They describe a series of historical
and contemporary examples, including radar chaff deployed by World War II pilots, Twitter
bots that hobbled the social media strategy of popular protest movements, and software that
can camouflage users' search queries and stymie online advertising. They go on to consider
obfuscation in more general terms, discussing why obfuscation is necessary, whether it is
justified, how it works, and how it can be integrated with other privacy practices and
technologies.
ECCWS2016-Proceedings fo the 15th European Conference on Cyber Warfare and Security " Oct 29
2019 These proceedings represent the work of researchers participating in the 15th European
Conference on Cyber Warfare and Security (ECCWS 2016) which is being hosted this year by the
Universitat der Bundeswehr, Munich, Germany on the 7-8 July 2016. ECCWS is a recognised event
on the International research conferences calendar and provides a valuable plat-form for
individuals to present their research findings, display their work in progress and discuss
conceptual and empirical advances in the area of Cyberwar and Cyber Security. It provides an
important opportunity for researchers and managers to come together with peers to share their
experiences of using the varied and ex-panding range of Cyberwar and Cyber Security research
available to them. With an initial submission of 110 abstracts, after the double blind, peer
review process there are 37 Academic research papers and 11 PhD research papers, 1 Master's
research paper, 2 Work In Progress papers and 2 non-academic papers published in these
Conference Proceedings. These papers come from many different coun-tries including Austria,
Belgium, Canada, Czech Republic, Finland, France, Germany, Greece, Hungary, Ireland, Kenya,
Luxembourg, Netherlands, Norway, Portugal, Romania, Russia, Slovenia, South Africa, Sweden,
Turkey, UK and USA. This is not only highlighting the international character of the
conference, but is also promising very interesting discussions based on the broad treasure
trove of experience of our community and partici-pants."
A User's Guide to Melancholy Jul 19 2021 400 years after The Anatomy of Melancholy, this
book guides readers through Renaissance medicine's disease of the mind.
Global Mobile Satellite Communications Theory Dec 24 2021 This book discusses current theory
regarding global mobile satellite communications (GMSC) for maritime, land (road and rail),
and aeronautical applications. It covers how these can enable connections between moving
objects such as ships, road and rail vehicles and aircrafts on one hand, and on the other
ground telecommunications subscribers through the medium of communications satellites, ground
earth stations, Terrestrial Telecommunication Networks (TTN), Internet Service Providers
(ISP) and other wireless and landline telecommunications providers. This new edition covers
new developments and initiatives that have resulted in land and aeronautical applications and
the introduction of new satellite constellations in non-geostationary orbits and projects of
new hybrid satellite constellations. The book presents current GMSC trends, mobile system
concepts and network architecture using a simple mode of style with understandable technical
information, characteristics, graphics, illustrations and mathematics equations. The first
edition of Global Mobile Satellite Communications (Springer, 2005) was split into two books
for the second edition—one on applications and one on theory. This book presents global
mobile satellite communications theory.
User's Guide to the 2015 AAMFT Code of Ethics Sep 01 2022 The AAMFT Code of Ethics defines
the professional standards for marriage and family therapists (MFTs). This publication
includes vignettes of possible scenarios that therapists may encounter in practice and
provides commentary on ethically appropriate responses and conduct. The perfect refresher for
experienced MFTs and a great introduction for those new to the field. This brand new edition
of the User's Guide provides insight into the 2015 AAMFT Code of Ethics.
Eurasian Business Perspectives Dec 12 2020 This book presents selected papers from the 26th
and 27th Eurasia Business and Economics Society (EBES) Conferences, held in Prague, Czech
Republic, and Bali, Indonesia. While the theoretical and empirical papers gathered here cover
diverse areas of economics and finance in various geographic regions, the main focus is on
the latest research concerning banking and finance, as well as empirical studies on emerging
economies and public economics. The book also includes studies on political economy and

regional studies.-Reconfigurable Computing Systems Engineering Jul 07 2020 Reconfigurable Computing Systems
Engineering: Virtualization of Computing Architecture describes the organization of
reconfigurable computing system (RCS) architecture and discusses the pros and cons of
different RCS architecture implementations. Providing a solid understanding of RCS technology
and where it’s most effective, this book: Details the architecture organization of RCS
platforms for application-specific workloads Covers the process of the architectural
synthesis of hardware components for system-on-chip (SoC) for the RCS Explores the
virtualization of RCS architecture from the system and on-chip levels Presents methodologies
for RCS architecture run-time integration according to mode of operation and rapid adaptation
to changes of multi-parametric constraints Includes illustrative examples, case studies,
homework problems, and references to important literature A solutions manual is available
with qualifying course adoption. Reconfigurable Computing Systems Engineering: Virtualization
of Computing Architecture offers a complete road map to the synthesis of RCS architecture,
exposing hardware design engineers, system architects, and students specializing in designing
FPGA-based embedded systems to novel concepts in RCS architecture organization and
virtualization.
Economics: The User's Guide Oct 22 2021 From the internationally bestselling author and
prizewinning economist--a highly original guide to the global economy. In his bestselling 23
Things They Don't Tell You About Capitalism, Cambridge economist Ha-Joon Chang brilliantly
debunked many of the predominant myths of neoclassical economics. Now, in an entertaining and
accessible primer, he explains how the global economy actually works--in real-world terms.
Writing with irreverent wit, a deep knowledge of history, and a disregard for conventional
economic pieties, Chang offers insights that will never be found in the textbooks. Unlike
many economists, who present only one view of their discipline, Chang introduces a wide range
of economic theories, from classical to Keynesian, revealing how each has its strengths and
weaknesses, and why there is no one way to explain economic behavior. Instead, by ignoring
the received wisdom and exposing the myriad forces that shape our financial world, Chang
gives us the tools we need to understand our increasingly global and interconnected world
often driven by economics. From the future of the Euro, inequality in China, or the condition
of the American manufacturing industry here in the United States--Economics: The User’s Guide
is a concise and expertly crafted guide to economic fundamentals that offers a clear and
accurate picture of the global economy and how and why it affects our daily lives.
BMW 4 Series (F32, F33, F36) Service Manual Jul 31 2022 The BMW 4 Series Service Manual:
2014-2016 contains in-depth maintenance, service and repair information for the BMW 4 Series
from 2014 to 2016. The aim throughout has been simplicity and clarity, with practical
explanations, step-by-step procedures and accurate specifications. Whether you're a
professional or a do-it-yourself BMW owner, this manual helps you understand, care for and
repair your 4 Series.The do-it-yourself BMW owner will find this manual indispensable as a
source of detailed maintenance and repair information. Even if you have no intention of
working on your vehicle, you will find that reading and owning this manual makes it possible
to discuss repairs more intelligently with a professional technician.Features:*Maintenance
procedures from changing the cabin microfilter to replacing and registering a new battery.
This manual tells you what to do and how and when to do it.*Front-to-rear fluid and lubricant
service, including xDrive transfer case fluid and ATF.*Cylinder head cover gasket and
crankshaft seal replacement.*Cooling system, thermostat and radiator service.*Gasoline fuel
and ignition system diagrams and explanations for turbo-valvetronic-direct injection (TVDI)
engines.*Service and repair information on BMW EfficientDynamics technology, such as
Valvetronic, xDrive, TwinPower turbo, and DSC (dynamic stability control).*Twin scroll
(gasoline) turbocharger replacement for 4- and 6-cylinder engines.*Step-by-step variable
camshaft timing (VANOS) service.*Suspension repairs, including wheel bearing
replacement.*Brakes, steering and ABS troubleshooting and repair.*Heating and airconditioning repair, including A/C component replacement.*Body and lid repairs and
adjustments, including Gran Coupe tailgate and rear doors.*Retractable hardtop service,
including electrical, mechanical and hydraulic component operation, locations and
replacement.*Electrical system service, with an easy-to-use illustrated component locator
section.*Comprehensive wiring schematics, including fuses and grounds.*BMW OBD II diagnostic
trouble codes, SAE-defined OBD II P-codes, as well as basic scan tool operation.*BMW factory
tolerances, wear limits, adjustments and tightening torques.Engines:*N20 engine: 428i,
including xDrive*N26 (SULEV) engine: 428i including xDrive*N55 engine: 435i, including
xDriveManual transmissions:*GS6-17BG (4-cylinder models)*GS6-45BZ (6-cylinder models,

RWD)*GS6X-45BZ (6-cylinder models, with xDrive)Automatic transmissions:*ZF GA8HP45Z
Excel User Guide Apr 27 2022

Do you think Excel is a difficult software to use?
Do you want to increase your Excel abilities with all its
functions?
Using Excel has never been easier and faster!

With this step-by-step guide you will learn to master the most useful and famous spreadsheet
in the world: you will discover the shortcuts to simplify your work and the formulas to
automate your projects.

Excel is an indispensable tool for companies. The problem is, that many people find it
complicated or don’t know how to take full advantage of all its formulas. This software has
specific features for any situation: using them, you can save a lot of time.

The more you advance your Excel skills, the more efficiently you will be able to complete a
variety of projects and tasks. For example:

◆ Conditional formatting allows you to apply a format to a cell or a range of cells based on
a given criteria which will make data easier to read.
◆ Pivot Tables and charts will allow you to quickly identify trends in large datasets and
inform business decisions.

Would you like to become a pro in Excel?

“Excel user guide” is a unique manual of its kind: practical and fast, it contains all the
information you need to learn how to use Excel in the best way. You will start from the
basics and increase your notions to have a complete training on the multiple functions.

Here is what you will find inside the book:

• The steps to start using Excel
• The basic functions
• Data entry and editing
• Date and time functions
• Logical and Math features
• Lookup functions
• Information and Financial functions
• Top Excel tips and tricks

… and much more!

Whether you're a complete beginner, or someone who wants to learn more using best practice,
this is the book for YOU.

So, what are you waiting for? Click on “Buy-now” button to start
learning Excel quickly!
Designing Data-Intensive Applications Mar 03 2020 Data is at the center of many challenges
in system design today. Difficult issues need to be figured out, such as scalability,
consistency, reliability, efficiency, and maintainability. In addition, we have an
overwhelming variety of tools, including relational databases, NoSQL datastores, stream or
batch processors, and message brokers. What are the right choices for your application? How
do you make sense of all these buzzwords? In this practical and comprehensive guide, author
Martin Kleppmann helps you navigate this diverse landscape by examining the pros and cons of
various technologies for processing and storing data. Software keeps changing, but the
fundamental principles remain the same. With this book, software engineers and architects
will learn how to apply those ideas in practice, and how to make full use of data in modern
applications. Peer under the hood of the systems you already use, and learn how to use and
operate them more effectively Make informed decisions by identifying the strengths and
weaknesses of different tools Navigate the trade-offs around consistency, scalability, fault
tolerance, and complexity Understand the distributed systems research upon which modern
databases are built Peek behind the scenes of major online services, and learn from their
architectures
Applications of the Input-Output Framework Apr 03 2020 This book provides a fresh
perspective on the ever-growing relevance of input-output analysis in problem solving. It is
based on the “19th National Conference of the Input-Output Research Association of India
(IORA)”, held in 2017 in Mumbai, India. The conference promoted the exchange of ideas on
input-output analysis and related methods among economists, government officials,
policymakers, academicians and industrialists. The book captures the unique ideas of
prominent scholars, extends the basic “input-output framework,” analytical tool, outlines the
possible impacts of some major policy decisions adopted by the Government of India, and puts
forward concrete policy suggestions. In addition, it highlights the versatility of the
Leontief model, which is currently being extended to cover a diverse spectrum of policy
issues, ranging from agricultural productivity to science and technology and from carbon
hotspots to energy and environmental consequences. A perfect blend of theory and application,
the book provides a realistic outlook on sensitive economies and interdependencies between
sectors.
Project Economics Analysis Tool (Peat) May 17 2021 Project Economics Analysis Tool (PEAT)
User Manual and Visual Guide for version 2015 and beyond, developed by Real Options
Valuation, Inc.
Develop on Yammer Nov 10 2020 Develop on Yammer is your guide to integrating the Yammer
social network with your company’s application ecosystem. By developing custom apps and
features on the Yammer platform, you can make your workplace more productive, encourage
communication and feedback, and get your colleagues collaborating across a range of
platforms, including SharePoint, ASP.NET, and Windows Phone. The book begins with an
introduction to the development options available along with guidance on how to set up a
Yammer developer account. You’ll then take your first step in Yammer integration by building
a Yammer feed into a web page or other JavaScript-based client application, before diving
into app creation and management on the Yammer platform. The authors provide a deep dive into
the Yammer authorization process from client-side and server-side perspectives, and you’ll
find out how to work closely with Yammer’s data streams and its full range of development
possibilities using Open Graph and Yammer’s REST API. The final chapters cover how to build
Yammer integration into standalone applications for SharePoint and Windows Phone 8 with
Yammer SDKs. All chapters are illustrated with examples and sample code, and a case study
follows the development of a workplace training application as the authors apply each
technique, so you can see how to make the most of what Yammer has to offer. What You'll Learn

Why develop on Yammer, and what development options are available How to add a Yammer feed to
an HTML-based application using Yammer Embed, to bring relevant news and discussions into the
contexts where they matter How to develop custom Yammer features for your SharePoint, Office
or web applications on the client side with the Yammer JavaScript SDK How to carry out secure
authorization and authentication on Yammer How to use Yammer Open Graph and REST APIs to
posts messages, create custom activities and get data from Yammer-integrated applications How
to work with the Yammer Windows Phone 8 SDK to add Yammer functionality to a Windows Phone 8
application Who This Book Is For This book is targeted at developers with a background in
.NET/C# development. Readers should be comfortable working with JavaScript. Software
architects will also find this book valuable for planning social integration across their
companies' business ecosystems.
Making the Most of Digital Collections through Training and Outreach: The Innovative
Librarian's Guide Jan 25 2022 This book offers a practical template for training patrons to
use eBook, streaming video, online music, and journal collections that is practical,
adaptable, and most importantly, sustainable. • Introduces librarians to a sustainable
approach to teaching or coaching patrons on how to access and use eBooks, streaming video,
digital music, and digital journal collections • Offers a flexible approach that can be
customized to libraries of different sizes and budgets • Builds on librarians' reference
skills to stay current with new technologies • Focuses on sustainability for smaller and midsized libraries
FPGAs Mar 27 2022 Field Programmable Gate Arrays (FPGAs) are currently recognized as the
most suitable platform for the implementation of complex digital systems targeting an
increasing number of industrial electronics applications. They cover a huge variety of
application areas, such as: aerospace, food industry, art, industrial automation, automotive,
biomedicine, process control, military, logistics, power electronics, chemistry, sensor
networks, robotics, ultrasound, security, and artificial vision. This book first presents the
basic architectures of the devices to familiarize the reader with the fundamentals of FPGAs
before identifying and discussing new resources that extend the ability of the devices to
solve problems in new application domains. Design methodologies are discussed and application
examples are included for some of these domains, e.g., mechatronics, robotics, and power
systems.
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